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NEWSLETTER 
SUMMER 2024 

Juniper Riviera County Water District is 
seeking applicants for a temporary 

appointment on the Board 

Applications may be emailed, mailed, or 
hand delivered as indicated below: 

Email to: dsmith@jrcwd.org  or ccasey@jrcwd.org 

Mail to: Juniper Riviera County Water District, 
Attention: Cherie Casey, PO BOX 618, Lucerne 
Valley, CA 92356. 

UPDATES AND NEWS
FISCAL YEAR 2024-25 BUDGET 

AND WATER RATES 

On July 18, 2024, the Board of Directors 
approved the district’s budget for the new 
fiscal year 2024-25, as we continue to 
keep our costs to a minimum, the water 
rates will not be increasing in September 
2024. 

S P O T L I G H T  O N  S T A F F  

CHERIE CASEY AND DANIEL SMITH 

We are thrilled to announce two new additions to 
our leadership team at the Juniper Riviera County 
Water District. Please join us in welcoming Daniel 
Smith as our new General Manager and Cherie 
Casey as the Executive Assistant.  

To learn more, visit our new website at 
www.jrcwd.org 

mailto:dsmith@jrcwd.org
mailto:ccasey@jrcwd.org
https://jrcwd.org/
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